
Council Meeting 7 December 2017 
 

Public Questions 
 

Question from Mr 
and Mrs Orme to the 
Executive Lead for 
Tourism, Culture 
and Harbours 
(Councillor Amil) 
 

These questions relate to the Statutory Notice about 
the Oxen Cove Fish Processing Unit, which refers to 
the need for new infrastructure to support the fishing 
industry in Brixham and states that capital 
expenditure of +£250,000 is required: 
 
1 – As this capital expenditure proposal is for more 
than £250,000, what is the estimated total cost of 
constructing the jetty, the mussel processing plant 
and any other infrastructure components and how is 
the estimated total cost broken down between all the 
components? 
 
2 – What is the funding strategy for raising the total 
cost?  We have heard that it is a combination of local 
authority funding and EC grants. 
 

 


